

We've been counting the days and it's coming soon...

## The 100<sup>th</sup> Day of School!

Dear Families,

Our 100th Day of school will be on Thursday, February 7th.

In celebration of the 100th day of school, we would like to invite our students to dress up like they are 100 years old! We have included some ideas to help you get started planning what your child will wear:

Girls: Printed skirt, pearls, costume jewelry, eyeglasses, sweater, wig or curled hairstyle, gray hair spray (or baby powder), knee high stockings, big purse, scarf or shawl

Boys: Putton down shirt, flannel shirt, suspenders, tie, eyeglasses, pocket watch, drawn on mustache or beard, gray hair spray \*Baby powder will make hair look gray!

We look forward to a day of creativity and fun!

Thank you for your support!

